
HAM CLOSE CONSULTATION

CONSULTATION UPDATE
We have had a great many responses to our consultation and are 

grateful to everyone for taking the time to engage with us. 

As part of the design process, we are continuously analysing this 
feedback so that it informs the ongoing design work of the project.

 EXHIBITION POSTPONED
Given the considerable amount of feedback received and design 

work being engaged in, we are writing to inform you that the 
consultation events originally programmed for 19th and 20th 

November 2021 will be postponed until early 2022. 

We will be in touch again with the dates of our in-person event in 
early 2022.

CONTACT US
Telephone: 0203 929 0523

Email: info@hamcloseconsultation.co.uk

Take part in our consultation by visiting our website at 

HAMCLOSECONSULTATION.CO.UK


